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Monthly newsletter for campers and staff 

(and parents, too!) 

A nice turnout at Winona’s Winter Gatherings! 

Top row, LtoR: Will Thompson, Richard 
Allen, Geoff Gasperini, Spencer Ordway 

 
Middle row, LtoR: Matthew Gasperini, 
Cooper Holton, Murphy Holton, James 
Gasperini, Thomas Gasperini 

 
Front row, LtoR: Hayden Anderson  

Don’t forget to send in your 
guess for the  

ICE OUT DATE! 
 

Inside pages: 
2017 Unit Staff list and News 

From Here and About. 

Richmond, VA 
February 11, 2017 

Back row, LtoR: Nicholas Woodfield, Garry “Lime” vom Lehn, 
Nancy vom Lehn, Matt Sonne 

Front row, LtoR: Jordan Woodfield, Will Sonne,  
Matthew Sonne 

Missing from photo: Vitto Oprandi 

Washington, DC 
February 12, 2017 

Back row, LtoR: Steve Sudduth, Alli Sheridan, Laura Ordway 

Middle row LtoR: George Stamatoyannopoulos, Barty Hall 

Front row: Alder Hall 

Seattle, WA 
March 5, 2017 



Rob Roriston 

Staff 

Winona’s 110th Unit Staff listing! 
JUNIOR 

Unit Director 

Head Counselor 

Nick Sonne 

Jim Morse  

Staff 

Assistant Head Counselor 

Staff 

INTERMEDIATE 

Head Counselor 

SENIOR 

Unit Director 

Jeffrey “Bubba” Dropkin 

Cody Wasuta 

Sam Wyllie-Cain 

Co-Head Counselors 

David Fields 

Unit Director 

Jeffrey Lamson 

Richard Allen 

Jack Allsopp 

John Cagganello 

James Canon 

Matthew Clayton 

Michael Clements 

Walker Crouse 

Carmen Davis 

Stephen DeMatteo 

Jordan Emerson 

Robert Flanagan 

James Geraghty 

William Krueger 

Branden Laverdiere 

Katherine McNeill 

Josh Moran 

Julian Orillac 

Rob Potter 

Brooke Rees 

Chip Roriston 

Peter Shannon 

Jas Spearman 

Emily Straley 

Garry “Lime” vom Lehn 

Drew Allsopp 

Nicolas Belliveau 

Ruay Bol Bol 

Christopher Gale 

Fritz Gemmer 

Rigel Johanson 

Jacob Kopell 

Milo Kremer 

Esther Lamb 

Perry McCarthy 

Matthew Morse 

Stephen O'Leary 

Cam Perkins 

Topher Perkins 

Blake Randall 

Charles Rivkin 

Oliver Rodgers 

Samuel Rollenhagen 

Craig Rowland 

Peterson Silk 

Tommy Silk 

Matthew Smith 

Henry Spearman 

Nat Spencer 

Decker Wentz 

Chris Aitken 

Bruce Allsopp 

Ned Berube 

Luch Bol Bol 

Chris Burke 

Cam Delo 

Virginia Doherty 

Sam Dresser 

Alex Fobes 

Kyle Gike 

Nick Giunta 

Carter Hermes 

Max Keser 

D. Todd Littlefield 

Will McCarthy 

Nina McDonald 

Kyle McLaughlin 

Johan Medina 

Evan Parker 

James Purtzer 

Eric Rawn 

Ben Robertson 

Alexander Sexton 

Samuel Stone 

Joseph Trapnell 

Wally Wilson 
C.I.T. Unit Directors 

Jeffrey Kolva                  
Ben “Stoney” Stonebraker 



NEWS FROM HERE AND ABOUT... 

Uncle Jim Dillon sent this picture with Uncle Nick 
Rich from Maui, Hawaii. “An old Veteran and an 
active duty Soldier on the Valley Isle.”  

They, along with Miles and Koa Brown, are 
hoping for an official Hawaii gathering in the 
upcoming years. (Uncle Spencer and Aunt Laura 
like this idea!) 

 Vitto Oprandi sent this photo of a canvas 
he hung in his room. He decided to hang 
canvases of things he loves and he thought 
a picture of Moose Pond would make the 
perfect picture.  

The photo is of a sunset looking over 
Moose Pond. He said, “The canvas turned 
out amazing! Thank you so much! Can't 
wait for the 110th season on the shores!” 

Lincoln, Nebraska Winona Gathering: Steven Gott, Will 
Purtzer and Uncle JK! Steven is moving to Lincoln from 
Connecticut, his wife took a position as a new pastor. 
He was a camper in Senior Winona in 1980! 

Donôt wait any longer...  
 

Contact the Winona Office to get your unit slideshow  
and unit photos on a Winona thumb drive (FREE) 

OR 
a BAT necktie and bowtie ($30 each)    

207-647-3721 or information@winonacamps.com 



Back Row LtoR: David Sudduth, Lucas Sudduth, 
Lorenzo Vannoni, Lucas Vannoni, Alex Fobes, Laura 
Ordway 
 
Front Row LtoR: Carlos Vanonni, Chris Guttman, 
Dain Guttman, Charlie Morgan, Andy “A-Frame” 
Frame, George Fowlkes, Alison Love 
 
Missing from photo: Colton Love and Peter Drake 

 

 IMPORTANT NOTE: We have some availability in all units for certain sessions, so if  
you have friends considering Winona, please encourage them to contact us A.S.A.P. 

 

Until next month, 
Aunt Laura and Uncle Spencer 

DENVER, CO 
March 6, 2017 

Trudi Perreault (Winona Laundry Staff) and 
her granddaughter Abbi Perreault stopped 
to visit this Bat-house (better known as the 
Bat Tower) in Sugar Loaf Key, Florida. Trudi 
says, “Winona should build one of these, 
have Jeremy get to it!”  

Tom Spater of Topsfield, Massachusetts was    
in Falmouth, Maine playing in a hockey 
tournament, March 3-5. His team won the gold 
medal in his division! Uncle Spencer Ordway 
and Corliss Ordway stopped by to see his team 
take the win. 


